Jury Message for August 27, 2015.
We have a new jury reporting for duty Monday, August 31, 2015.  This notification will serve as your discharge from further jury duty for this term of court.  We will mail your pay voucher to you within the next three weeks.  

 

We know that jury service is an imposition on your busy schedule and we sincerely appreciate your effort in this important service to the community and our court system.

 

On behalf of the court, please accept my sincere thanks for your cooperation and commitment to jury service.  It has been a pleasure to work with you.  If you have questions or comments, please contact us during business hours at 405 372 4774 or email me at lori.allen@oscn.net.  Thanks for your service.
 
Best regards,

 

Lori Allen
Payne County Court Clerk
Suite 206, Payne County Courthouse
606 S Husband Street

Stillwater OK 74074

405 372 4774

lori.allen@oscn.net
